
 

 

 
         Date: 18 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

  

As camp draws nearer, we need to finalise arrangements for our Year 6 children. As such it is 
important that you register your child as soon as possible. We need to pass this information to APA 
this week and as such ask parents who have not registered to fill in the form no later than 
Wednesday 20th November. I have attached the link below for your reference. 

https://www.asiapacificadventure.com/enrol/kjs-y6-1224.html 

  

Kind regards, 
Kylie Cornwall 

Year 6 Lead Learner  
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